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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Feeding Kids Ministries 

Alpena, MI, March 3, 2023 – 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit 
Union (AAACU) recently 
donated to Feeding Kids 
Ministries. 

AAACU recognized the need 
for food assistance within our 
communities by holding a food 
drive inviting team members to 
donate items that would benefit 
the Feeding Kids Ministries 
backpack program. This 
program places a large zip lock 
bag of food in students’ 
backpacks on Friday 

afternoons helping to ensure they have food to eat over the weekend. 

At AAACU’s annual staff training event, team members brought in hundreds of items helping to 
ensure the shelves would be stocked and that youth in our community would have food to eat. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of January 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 33,882 members with 
total assets equal to $575,646,649. 

 

Pictured: JoAnn Gallagher, Iran Armock, Sarah Groff, Brittnee Dault, Alycia Rabeau, 
Abbie Krawczak, Jessica Howard, Charlene Miller, Rose Fisher, and Alisha Payne 
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